
                             BOONAH SOCCER CLUB INC. 
                                       “A CLUB FOR THE ENTIRE DISTRICT”. 
                                                                                   Established 1993. 
 

Newsletter No: 2. May / June 2011.  

The season is up and running without too many hiccups hope everyone is having an enjoyable time.  
If you have any questions about anything at all, please feel free to talk to either your Team Manager, Coach or a Committee 

Member. Any issues should be put in writing to the Secretary, to be addressed at a Management Committee Meeting, these 

are held on the 2nd Tuesday of every month 7.30pm at The Boonah Sports Complex.  Next meeting is Tuesday 14th June. 

Everyone is welcome & invited to attend all Club Meetings. For immediate issues please contact a committee member.  

 

The Boonah Soccer Club has some wonderful committee members who have been involved for many years.  For our club to 

continue to succeed and grow we need some new blood!  Please ask around or consider yourself taking on a position on our 

committee.  It is very rewarding to see what a great time our children have playing soccer every week and this can only be 

done with the continued support of our wonderful parents and volunteers.  Speak to a committee member or come along to a 

meeting and see what you can do to help.   

 

TEAM PHOTOS. 
Within the next few weeks, Jodie Gnech (Photographer) will phone all team Managers to organize a date and time to take 

team photos, if all players could please assist Jodie by arriving early. If someone is absent on the day a photo insert can be 

arranged.  
 

BOONAH SHOW DISPLAY. 
The Boonah Soccer Club has been invited to put on a soccer display at the Boonah Show this Saturday 21st May. Our under 

7’s and under 8’s have again been invited to represent our club. This is a wonderful opportunity for us to show what a great 

club we have.  All players participating are asked to meet at 5.00pm in your soccer gear ready to take to the arena.  Jerseys 

will be there for you to wear.  For more information please contact Debbie Kerkin 0418 844 280 

 

LOST PROPERTY. 
There is a mountain of lost property in the club house, located just inside the main doors.  Please have a look through this 

over the next week or so and claim what is yours.  The remaining lost property will be disposed of or donated to the Salvos 

at the end of May. 
 

MEGA SOCCER CAMP. 
The camp is run by the Presbyterian Christian Education in association with the QCSA, it is for  Primary school children in 

grades 4-7.  Children come from all over the place with many of our own Boonah children attending & they have a totally 

wonderful time.  

This year the camp is celebrating it’s 13th year, this is also the 13th year the Boonah Soccer Club has been associated with the 

camp and supported the two day carnival at our fields at Coronation Park.  

     For this wonderful carnival to be a success once again we require Volunteers to set up fields for 

Thursday 30th June before 9.30am & Friday the 1st of July before 11.30 am & to pack up fields Friday 

the 1st July around 4.30pm. 

     We also need Volunteers to help run the canteen on Thursday 30th June starting at 9.30am & Friday        

1st  July starting at 11.30pm & finishing on both days around 4.00pm – 5.00pm. If you have an hour or 

two spare any help will be greatly appreciated.  
While the camp does not raise a great deal of money, every little bit helps and it is great P.R for the Club, with 9 teams 

playing on 3 fields the atmosphere is fantastic. Come along for a look it is a fun filled day of soccer. 

If you are able to help please phone Kathy VanDerMeulen  on 5463 4805/0408 811 269 or  

Debbie Kerkin  on 5463 2603/0418 844 280 

 

SPONSORSHIP 
Cathy Milano has worked hard last year and this year with club sponsorship.  We have managed to obtain new sponsors for all 

13 teams.  Some of our teams are already wearing their new jerseys and within the next few weeks all teams will be in new 

jerseys thanks to our wonderful sponsors.  The generosity and support of our sponsors is very much appreciated by 

everyone. 
 

CLUB MEMORABILIA 
We have many photographs dating back to the start of Boonah Soccer Club.  If you would like to assist us in putting these 

memories into albums for everyone to enjoy please contact Deb Kerkin. 



SCENIC RIM COUNTRY CUP 

We would like to remind everyone that we will be once again running our Scenic Rim Country Cup as our major fundraiser this 

year.  The date has been set this year for Saturday 17th September and we will be looking for as many volunteer as possible 

to help out on the day.  Watch this space for more information soon! 

 

ALCOHOL & SMOKING.  
By-laws of the Queensland Christian Soccer Association prevent alcohol being consumed or sold at games. Teams whose 

carers and /or spectators do not abide by the laws will be penalised and the club will also be penalized and fined. We ask for 

your cooperation in this matter.  

Current smoking laws apply, If smokers could also please be considerate of players & spectators & please refrain from 

smoking near the fields. 
 

DUTY OF CARE & SAFETY. 
 Supervision is only given by a Coach & Manager during the teams designated training time. Before & after training is 

the responsibility of careers.  

 Supervision at games & before & after is the responsibility of careers. 

 Caregivers are please asked to have Children reframe from kicking balls on the brick retaining wall around the 

Sports Complex & climbing the Goal Posts these are safety issues. 

 Cricket have also asked that players refrain from kicking balls or climbing the Cricket screens at either end of the 

fields, these are a permanent fixture & need to be maintained for future long term use. 

 Please note: Shin pads must be worn at training and games this is not only a safety issue but a insurance 

requirement.  

 

BLUE CARD. 
Club Committee Members are required to hold a current Blue Card. It is advised that Coaches & Managers also should hold a 

current Blue Card if you do not please see Deb Kerkin ASAP & if anyone else wishes to apply please do.  
 

CLUB SHIRTS and HATS 
A small number of Club Shirts are still available for purchase for $25.00 (Children & Adults sizes.) 

We still have a few of the old style left they are being sold out for $15.00.  

The Club also has a Corporate Shirt available for $30.00 each Children & Adults sizes. 

Club Shirts are club colors & are a great way to show support for the club at games & fundraising activities.  

Club Hats are available for $15.00 one size fits all.  

    

$$  IF YOU WISH TO PURCHASE ONE OF THESE ITEMS OR ANY OF OUR REMAINING  

SHIN PADS,SHORTS OR SECOND HAND SHOES, PLEASE SEE YOUR TEAM MANAGER. 

 

 

GEAR BAGS 
New gear bags have arrived and will be distributed to each team for those who have ordered them. Thanks to Debbie 

Herrmann for co-ordinating this. 

 

 

         

      THANK YOU SPONSORS. 

Please support all our Sponsors listed below. Clubs such as ours would find it very hard to function without the 

support of Sponsors.  
If you are interested or know someone who is interested in Sponsoring please contact Cathy Milano 54637582. 

 

JERSEY SPONSORS. 
Kalbar Welding, Kallium Onions, Kalfresh, Bendigo Bank, Neuendorff Farming, Cahill Building Contractors, Alford Painting, 

Jason Smith Plumbing, Dover & Sons/Case IH, Dover & Sons/Vindex, Mount Alford Lodge, Boonah RSL, Boonah Squash 

Courts and Faye Hall Photonic Therapy, Fassifern Insurance Services, Maynards Store. 
 

OTHER SPONSORS. 

Michael & Robyn Gnech, The Fassifern Guardian, Scenic Rim Regional Council, M & J Trophies, Jodie Gnech, Bakers of 

Aratula, Fassifern Cold Air, Boonah Jewellery and Gifts, Boonah Ice. 
 


